

Ron Dominguez Vice President

August 20, 1987

Mr. Seymour Rosen, Director SPACES 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

Your recent letter to Mr. Dick Nunis regarding the works of artist John Ehn has been forwarded to my office for communication with you.

We noted with interest the pictures and articles that accompanied your letter and believe Mr. Ehn must truly have been a gifted and imaginative person. It certainly deserves the State Landmark designation.

As you state in your letter, the collection should be held together for display to the public and, unfortunately, space for such a display at DISNEYLAND is not available. Plans have been on the drawing board for a long time for the small amount of undeveloped space we have.

We do thank you Mr. Rosen, and the Ehn family, for considering DISNEYLAND as a suitable site for the collection and we wish you success in your quest.

The periodicals enclosed with your letter are being returned herewith as we're sure you can put them to good use.

Sincerely,

Ron Dominguez Vice President

RKD:rb Encls.